
LETTER

R.O.C. BANKERS ASSOCIATION
From
:
R.O.C. Bankers Association

Date
:
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:
Quan-Hsin-Zi-2655

Attachment
:
As described below.

Subject
:
To maintain the security of credit cards, when printing out cardholder's Credit Card Numbers or I.D. Numbers on the credit card statement, each credit card issuer  shall do so in manner to keep such cardholder's information secure to avoid such information being used by criminals to commit crimes. Please take note.

Explanation:
1. This is done in accordance with the resolutions reached in the fourth meeting of the Business Department of the Credit Card Committee of the R.O.C. Bankers Association, held on November 1, 2002.

2. with respect to a suggestion from Bureau of Monetary Affairs, Ministry of Finance, regarding measures with respect to card issuers printing out cardholder's Credit Card Numbers or I.D. Numbers on the credit card statements making it easy for such information to be used by criminals to commit crimes, the resolutions reached at the third meeting of the Risk Department of the Credit Card Committee of the R.O.C. Bankers Association, held on July 26, 2002, are as follows:

(1) With respect to consumption on a credit card through mail-order, telephone order or internet transaction, all of which require complete information containing credit card numbers, validity date, and I.D. Number, none of same may be omitted for the purpose of security and to facilitate customer repayment.  Most card issuers print only Credit Card Number or I.D. Number on the credit card statement which satisfies the customer's requirements and secures the customer's information.

(2) With respect to printing either the cardholder's Credit Card Number or I.D. Number on the credit card statement, to determine whether it would be feasible for a card issuer to use a digital number (or a substitute account or a series of cancelable debt numbers) instead of the Credit Card Number or I.D. Number and then for the card issuer to transfer such number into its own accounting system, it needs to be evaluated whether the interbanks collection systems of all banks are compatible such that the system can be developed, designed and tested as a complete system.  Such proposal will be delivered to the Business Department of Credit Card Committee of R.O.C. Bankers Association to evaluate the feasibility.

(3) With respect to the feasibility of using a substitute account instead of printing out the Credit Card Number or I.D. Number on the credit card statement, after taking into consideration the need to integrate the interbank collection system and the cost, risk and benefit of modifying each card issuer's system, the internal meeting of the Business Department of Credit Card Committee of R.O.C. Bankers Association held on November 1, 2002, resolved that such was not feasible in practice.
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